
 
  Notice of the meeting and agenda was posted at the Post Office and website on September 12, 2021. 

 

 

MONTHLY TOWN BOARD MEETING:  September 14, 2021. 

CALL TO ORDER: 6:30 p.m. in the Civic Center by Roy Bloom, Chair. 

ATTENDANCE:  Roy Bloom, Chair; Chris Elkins, Supervisor; Jeff Hurula, 

Supervisor; Diane Gehr, Treasurer; Andy Tuttle, Clerk; Mark Jerome, Public 

Works Director. 

MINUTES: Motion by Elkins, second by Hurula to approve the minutes of the 

August 10, 2021 town board meeting.  CARRIED.   

TREASURER’S REPORT: Gehr reported the following balances are in town 

accounts: Checking $272918.22, Savings $354.38, Tax savings $579259.92, 

and LGIP $124,894.28.  

ROAD REPORT: Jerome reported: 

• Truck chassis was ordered for 2022. The cost for the chassis is $103,842 

plus $160,000 for the build.  The costs will be built into the 2022 budget. 

• Chip seal projects are complete.  The company has agreed to sweep up the 

excess gravel sometime this fall. 

• The new loader was delivered and is operational. 

• Campground expansion is on hold, since there is difficulty securing a 

contractor with time in their schedule to complete the work this fall. 

PUBLIC COMMENT: There was no public comment. 

2022 BUDGET: The board worked on the 2022 budget, specifically the highway 

portion of the budget. 

BILLS: Motion by Elkins, second by Hurula to approve checks #43684 through 

#43718 including debits and e-pays for payment of bills.  CARRIED. 

NEXT MEETING DATE: The next regular Town Board meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, October 19, 2021 in the Civic Center at 6:30 pm. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 


